
 

 

 

 
MINUTES  

PLAINVILLE TOWN COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

MUNICIPAL CENTER ROOM 304 

AUGUST 25, 2021 – 7:00 P.M. 
 
 

 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

II. Landfill Closure Discussion 

 

III.  Executive Session 

 

1. Land Acquisition Negotiations 

 

IV. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The Special Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm Present were Chairwoman Pugliese, Vice Chairwoman 

Tompkins, Council members Wazorko, Morante, Rocco, Underwood, Town Manager Lee, and Assistant 
Town Manager Daskal.   

 

Council Member Gnazzo was absent 
 

Also, in Attendance were Steve Diaz and Daniel Hagen from Loureiro Engineering Associates, Incorporated 

and David Green from Green Globe, LLC. 

 
A PowerPoint presentation was given to recommend a revenue generating proposal to close the landfill. 

 

Council indicated a consensus to continue discussions at the September 13, 2021 Town Council Meeting. 
 

At 7:48pm Vice Chairwoman Tompkins motioned to enter Executive Session for the purpose of discussing 

Land Acquisition Negotiations. The motion was seconded by Councilman Underwood and passed 6-0. 
 

Discussion was held.  No action was taken at this time. 

 

At 8:36 pm Vice Chairwoman Tompkins motioned to adjourn. The motion was seconded by  
Councilman Rocco and passed 6-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 
 

 

 
Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk 

& Clerk of the Town Council 
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